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H.T. Thrift Elementary  

Principal’s Message 
 

It’s a cool time to be at H.T. Thrift.  Our Skipping Club, 
Beading Club, Art Club, and Dance Club are all up and 
running while the Badminton team continues to represent 
our school.  Meanwhile, there are numerous other things 
going on. 
 
It was so wonderful having our first assembly (in a LONG 
time) yesterday.  We want you to know that your children 
were fantastic!  They set high standards for behaviour at an 
assembly, and we were proud of them.  At the assembly, 
students were introduced to Jump Rope For Heart.  An email 
was sent to parents/guardians yesterday with the 
information.  The actual event will take place at H.T. Thrift 
on Monday, May 2nd.  Thank you to Ms. S. Filipovic for putting 
together all the information and presenting it at the 
assembly.  
 
We are excited to have our first large-scale field trip 
tomorrow.  The intermediate classes will be watching a fun 
movie.  Thank you in advance to the parents who will be 
driving.  Thanks also to Ms. L. Ordeman for doing the behind 
the scenes work for the event. 
 
We are also excited about hosting a film festival for our 
students next Thursday.  Our grade 7’s are putting that 
together. 
 
The next Spirit Day is April 29th.  It will be Thunderbird Spirit 
Day. 
 
Mr. B. Samra, 
Principal 
 
 
     
      
 
 

Upcoming Events 
Monday 

➢ Dance club @ lunch 

➢ Badminton practice: 
Grp A - 7:45 am 

Grp B - lunch 

Tuesday 
➢ Skipping Club 8:00 am 

➢ Pizza day 

Wednesday 
➢ Hot lunch 

➢ Badminton practice: 
Grp B - 7:45 am 

Grp A - lunch 

Thursday 
➢ Skipping Club @ 8:00 am 

➢  Beading Club @ lunch, 

Gr. 3/4 

➢ Badminton game @ 

Morgan Elementary 

Friday 
➢ Art Club @ lunch – Gr. 1 

& 2 

➢ Thunderbird Spirit day 

➢ Hot Lunch 

 
 

IMPORTANT DATES 
 

May 6 

➢ Non-Instructional Day 

– school closed 

 

 

Week At a Glance ~ Apr. 25 - 29, 2022 
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A Glance Into Division 13: The students of Division 13 continue to work hard on their reading 

skills. They have been focusing on their reading strategies: making meaning using predictions and 

connections; making meaning of stories using pictures, patterns, memory and recognizing familiar 

words. They have also been focusing on the structure of story: beginning, middle and end.  

This week they made crafts of themselves reading their favourite book. 📚 
 

 



 

 
 
 

Space still available – sign up now online! 
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